Dear Families/Guardians of Camp Sertoma Campers,
Sunscreen is now considered a drug and must be checked and logged by all summer
camps in New York State. The following three rules must be met:

1). The sunscreen will only be used to prevent overexposure to the sun.
2). Only FDA-approved sunscreen for over-the-counter-use will be permitted.

3). Written permission from the camper’s parent or guardian will be provided to
and kept on file at Camp Sertoma allowing the camper to carry and self-
administer the sunscreen. :

If you will be providing your child with sunscreen for at-camp use, please read and sign
the top section of the form below. If you feel your child is unable to apply the sunscreen him- or
herself but you would like your child to receive the benefits of sunscreen use, please sign the
lower section of the form, allowing camp staff to assist in the application of your child’s
sunscreen.

If you have any questions/concerns, please contact us at 607-775-2624. Thank you.

Sincerely,
Megan Anechiarico and Meridith Jackson
Camp Directors, Camp Sertoma

Parent/Guardian Permission — Use of Sunscreens at Camps

Self-Application

I give permission for to carry and self-apply sunscreen. |
understand that the following conditions must be met in order to promote proper and safe use of
sunscreen at Camp:

1. The sunscreen will only be used to prevent overexposure to the sun.

2. Only sunscreen approved by the FDA for over-the-counter use will be permitted for
use by the camper.

Signature: Date:
Assisted Application
If is unable to apply the sunscreen himself/herself, I give permission

for the camp staff to assist in the application of the sunscreen.

Signature: Date:




